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During these difficult times, everyone is doing their best to support one another — including in the emergency nursing community. With this in mind, ENA
continues to recognize the current priorities of emergency nurses and strives to offer flexibility in their best interest

Today, ENA is announcing if will extend the ENPC and TNCC venfication to Aug. 31, 2020, for providers whose status was set to expire between May 31-
July 31 of this year. This extension will also include those providers previously set to expire in March and April who were previously extended to May 31.

You do not have to do anything as the new date will automatically appear in your profile. As before, instructor requirements, including instructor candidates
effected during this time frame will also be extended.

As the CQVID-19 pandemic unfolds, ENA will remain engaged with you to understand your needs. We confinue to monitor this situation and will be fluid in
responding to your concemns. Please use this email if you reguire official documentation from ENA. We appreciate your continued commitment to care and
hope this will provide some flexibility during this time.

Please be sure to contact Course Management at CourseOps@ena.org if you have additional questions.
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